


 

 

4. Can the Department please confirm if there are any outstanding issues requiring 
mitigation or acquisition under the VLAMP, or other mechanisms? 

 
Economic analysis 
The Commission is required to assess the economic impacts of the development under 
s4.15(1)(b) of the EP & A Act. 
 

5. Is the Department able to confirm if a cost benefit analysis has been prepared for the 
extension, or any other analysis that may indicate the potential cost benefit of the 
extension? 

 
The Commission would appreciate the information be provided at the meeting at Friday 10 
May 2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dennis Lee, Team Leader on  or 
dennis.lee@environment.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Regards, 

 
 
Sam McLean 
Executive Director 
Independent Planning Commission NSW Secretariat 
 




